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Enrollment Updates for 22-23

Preschool: 15 applicants Kindergarten Applicants: 30

Elementary 1 1st Grade ItR: 22
New Applicants: 2

2nd Grade ItR: 20
New Applicants: 2

3rd Grade ItR: 23
New Applicants: 1

Elementary 2 4th Grade ItR: 20
New Applicants: 1

5th Grade ItR: 22
New Applicants: 1

6th Grade ItR: 19
New Applicants: 1

ErdKinder 7th Grade ItR: 21
New Applicants: 0

8th Grade ItR: 15

Food and Nutrition

➤ All claims for SFSP program for 2021 have been submitted and approved

MARSS and EdFi Updates

➤ The final fall 2022 MARSS report was submitted on January 5, 2022.

Testing and Progress Monitoring Updates

➤ WIDA testing begins in February for 1 student.
➤ We are nearly complete with Fastbridge winter assessments.
➤ MCA testing begins 3/28



Other Updates

➤ Two Bluffview students will have an article on the 30 Year Celebration printed in the Post
next week
➤We met with Octavia from Elle Mental Health Services and she is interested in partnering
with us on a new student support group with an LGBTQ+ focus
➤Staffing has been a challenge this week with 13 out on Tuesday and 11 out Wednesday.
➤Formal observations are underway and going well.
➤Mindy Johnson and I will participate in a 5-month MNMTSS Cohort for a expansive internal
audit of our MTSS systems and interventions
➤We met with Zachery Sherman of Second Step as we work toward implementing SEL
curriculum across grade levels.  Three staff were trained in the Zones.


